
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 11-02-2009 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 48     +2 
8th  Grade 53     -1 
9th  Grade 47     +1 
10th Grade 31     +1 
11th Grade 51     +2   
12th Grade 43     -1 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

273    +4 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0      same 
8th  Grade 0      same 
9th  Grade 1      +1 
10th Grade 3      +1 
11th Grade 2      same 
12th Grade 4      +1 
Total BEA 10     +3  

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade 0       
8th  Grade  
9th  Grade 0       
10th Grade  
11th Grade 0       
12th Grade  
Total BEA 0       
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 276       -13 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 8-24-2009 through 8-31-2009 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

14 

Skipping 3 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 



FFA  LDE Competition- 11-4-09 
TAKS M & TAKS Exit Level Tests completed in October 
Red Ribbon Week - 10-26-09 through 10-30-09 
K-8- St. Jude Math-a-Thon- November 
Math and Science acfter-school tutorials- ongoing 
Belinda Schroeder and Marla Hibbitts-  Geo-Force Training Galveston 
Mrs. Stone- CTE Directors Meeting- November 9 Region 20 
Elizabeth Hodges- Working with At-Risk Student Training- Region 20- Oct. 30 & Nov. 
2nd 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
Mr. Burks has worked to help find a temporary replacement for Nurse Fretz when she is 
out on maternity leave and believes that Mrs. Gaylene Frerich will be able to take on the 
task. The H1N1 flue vaccine clinic that was scheduled for late October has been 
postponed. Mrs. Davis has made over 130 additions of new books targeting students at all 
age levels.  
 
The high school and junior high faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation 
for the support and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and everyone in the 
central office.  Thanks. 
 
Frank Taylor & George Burks 
 
 

 
 


